
 

       

 Dear Parents, 

              You are cordially invited to attend this year’s Korean International School         

              Secondary Section- Chinese New Year Assembly.  

              Time: 9:20-10:20am 

              Venue: KIS Gymnasium (3rd Floor) 

              Date: Thursday, January 31, 2019  

Note: Since it’s a Chinese New YearIt’s a free dress day on January 31, 2019, Students’ are 
encouraged to wear anything red, orange, gold or yellow.  

 

              Followed by KIS- Multicultural Food Festival 

              Time: 10:20-11:40 am 

              Venue: Open area in front of the Principal’s office 

              Date: Thursday, January 31, 2019 

              Event Details: Come and enjoy indulging yourself in tasting some diverse food cuisine    

               from different ethnicities. 

Note: Please remind your son or daughter to bring in extra cash, if they wish to buy food at the 
Food Festival. 

 

We intend to promote a greater awareness and appreciation among our students for the different 
cultures represented in our community. In turn, we are optimistic that this will promote a greater 
respect for cultural differences. 

 

 

 



Important Information: 

 Parents are requested to stay for the entire assembly to reduce disruption to the 
performers and to show support for all the students’ effort and hard work. 
 

 After the assembly Parents are expected to go down to join the “KIS-Multicultural Food 
Festival” in the open area near the Principal’s office, the students will follow the parents 
in the fair.  

 
 Parents with their children are requested to queue in front of different stalls to buy food, 

join the workshop and take pictures at the photobooth. Please cooperate with us to make 
this event a success. 
 
 
These events are promoting our Sense of KIS Family and a great way to represent 
our school. Please make sure you have this date in your diary. 
 
 
With kind regards,  
C. Chadwick 
Principal 


